RAYSEARCH POSTPONES THE INTERIM REPORT FOR THE FIRST QUARTER OF 2017
BECAUSE OF CEO’S PARTICIPATION IN THE TRADE FAIR PTCOG IN JAPAN

RaySearch Laboratories AB (publ) postpones the interim report for the first quarter of 2017 to 19 May 2017 at
07:45 CET, since the company'’s CEO will attend the trade fair PTCOG in Japan on 8-13 May (and thus cannot
attend a board meeting in connection with the previously announced date of that report).

RaySearch’s year-end report for 2016 will be released on 17 February 2017 at 07.45 CET as previously
announced.

About RaySearch

RaySearch Laboratories AB (publ] is a medical technology company that develops innovative software solutions
forimproved radiation therapy of cancer. RaySearch develops and markets the RayStation® treatment planning
system to clinics all over the world and distributes the products through licensing agreements with leading
medical technology companies. The company is also developing the next-generation oncology information
system, RayCare®, which comprises a new product area for RaySearch, and will be launched in 2017.
RaySearch’s software is currently used by over 2,600 clinics in more than 65 countries. The company was
founded in 2000 as a spin-off from the Karolinska Institute in Stockholm and the share has been listed on
Nasdaq Stockholm since November 2003.

For more information about RaySearch, visit www.raysearchlabs.com.

For further information, please contact:
Johan Léf, CEO Telephone: +46 851053000  Email: johan.lof@raysearchlabs.com
Peter Thysell, CFO Telephone: +46 70661 0559  Email: peter.thysell@raysearchlabs.com
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